Breakaway Permission Form: Elementary

Dear Parents,

Again this year your elementary child has the opportunity to attend released-time Bible classes. With your
permission students will be released from school time to attend these off-campus classes. This Bible class time
will reinforce literacy skills using Bible stories, activities, games, songs, and technology. Over 400 elementary
students participated last year in these enriching classes.

The Breakaway Committee has been providing released time Christian education for over 20 years to the
students of Green Local Schools. This Committee is funded by local churches of various denominations and by
private donations. Breakaway is non-denominational.

We look forward to your child’s participation in this exciting class. Your child will not miss any core curriculum.
They will be transported by van or walked with adults to the Breakaway building adjacent to the school campus.

Please sign and return the permission slip to the school. For further information please contact any of the
following or find us on Facebook under “Breakaway Elementary Released Time Christian Education: Smithville,
Ohio.”

Breakaway Committee: breakawaysmithville@gmail.com 330-669-2056
President Brian Sayre: Brian@pizzabysam.com
Director Mary Swartzentruber: 330-669-2781
Board Member Carolyn Baer: eebaer@aol.com: 330-749-8575
Board Member Kevin Fath: ypastork@aol.com
Board Member Timothy Tomic: timothytomic@gmail.com

My child, ; , has

(name) (homeroom)
permission to attend and be transported to/from off-campus Breakaway Released Time Christian Education
classes. This is a permanent consent that allows my child to attend Breakaway until withdrawn with written
notice.

Yes, you may use photos of my child No, please do not use photos of my child

Signature Date

| am interested in volunteering at Breakaway.

Volunteer Name Phone




